
 

Mike Wood and Brett Morrison 

Pack 206 

Outstanding Cub Scout Committee Members  

This next dynamic duo sets a brilliant example for the newer parents in their Pack.  These two 

gentlemen not only lead their Den, but have made so many things happen for the entire Pack 

behind the scenes.  For the Fall Family Campout, they reached the campsite early, set up camp 

and operated the grills and stoves at meal time.  For the Pack's Pinewood Derby, these same 

superheroes arrived the evening before to set up and organize the construction and tear down 

crews.  For the local school open house, these two Scouters operated a robotic wrecking ball 

machine that drew a crowd and motivated boys to join Scouting.   

Though they are not often in the limelight, they are two of the important people behind the 

curtain that make their Pack a great place for boys.  Since their sons have crossed over to Boy 

Scouts, the Pack members feel their absence and miss their quiet leadership and cheerful Scout 

spirit. 

Lake Minnetonka District is pleased to honor Mike Wood and Brett Morrison of Mound Pack 

285 as Outstanding Cub Scout Committee Members.  


